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5th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year Six Diocese Leavers’ Service at Lancing College 
 
On Thursday 4th July, our year six children have been invited to participate in this year’s 
Leavers’ Service starting at 10.30am which will last for approximately one hour. This is a 
valuable experience for the children and you are also invited to join us.  
 
We have been asked to arrive at Lancing College at 10am. Once the service has 
finished, we will return to our school in time for lunch.  
 
We will be transporting the children to and from Lancing in a minibus. We will leave 
school at 9am and return at approximately 12.30pm.  
 
Please can you complete the attached consent form and return it to the school office as 
soon as possible? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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Year Six Diocese Leavers’ Service at Lancing College on Thursday 4th July 2024 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter ……………………………………………… (name) to be 
transported by minibus to and from Lancing College. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………… Date……………. 


